All From Just Toothpicks

Models of Early 20th Century Ocean liners

And ships from the Age of Sail

By Folk Artist Wayne Kusy

www.WayneKusy.com  waynekusy@sbcglobal.net

For Immediate Release

Toothpick Queen Mary’s Maiden

Exhibit in Algonquin A Success

Contact Wayne Kusy

Artist

(773) 784-3379

waynekusy@sbcglobal.net
After a month on display in the village hall of Algonquin Illinois, folk artist Wayne Kusy’s 25 foot toothpick Queen Mary folk art exhibit has been a resounding success. It has received national coverage on television network morning shows as well as being seen by over 150 stations across the United States from Long Island to California. The village president was also pleased with the response.  The Queen Mary (814,000 toothpicks) will be on exhibit through February 2006 at the Algonquin Village Hall, 2200 Harnish Drive.  

Built in six sections, the ship had never been assembled prior to this exhibit.   This would be a major test of the artist’s skill in working with deck plans and engineer drawings.  With toothpick precision, however, all the pieces fit near perfection. To the artist’s satisfaction, and to the amazement of onlookers, the massive structure pieced together as accurately as if it was built at the Belfast ship yards in 1936.  The ship was built to scale in 6 adjoining pieces to remove from the artist’s 3rd floor apartment in Chicago. 

In the moving process, the upper works sustained some damage as it negotiated narrow stairwell from a 3rd story walk up. The forward hull section was so large that it dangled between buildings, 20 feet above the alleyway as movers carefully navigated it down the stairs.  There,  a specially fitted dump truck provided by the village of Algonquin, fortified the pieces with blankets and cushions. So large is this ship, the installation process of joining the sections took the artist and his assistant 4 hours, with repairs made.  

The Queen Mary joins 30 other artworks in a public art program coordinated by the Village of Algonquin. Wayne Kusy is proud to have taken part in it. Admission to the Queen Mary display is free to the public and the Algonquin Village Hall’s hours are weekdays from 7am to 5pm. For more information about either the Queen Mary display or the Algonquin Public Art Program, please call the Algonquin Village Hall at (847) 658-4184.
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